
  V I  R G I  N I  A      L A R C U M      C O N F E R E N C E

Save the Date! December 4-5, 2020
We invite and encourage you and your local ecumenical partners to attend this year’s virtual Virginia  
LARCUM (Lutheran-Anglican-Roman Catholic-United Methodist) Conference on December 4th and 5th. 

Dr. Phillip Cary, internationally acclaimed expert on Augustine, scholar in residence at the Templeton    
Honors College, professor of philosophy at Eastern University, and editor-in-chief of Pro Ecclesia will    
present  “Being Formed by the Gospel in a Post-Christian Age: A Proposal for the Church  
Catholic.” 

Please plan to register and join us from the comfort of your own home for this year’s annual state LARCUM 
Conference, which will be made available to registrants online.  

 
A Conference Brochure and Registration will be available presently at www.virginialarcum.org

 
Imagine what it might have been like if the best things Luther had to say—about the centrality of the Gospel 
and its power to give us Christ—could have been heard as a proposal for the church catholic rather than an 
attack . . . How might the church hear that proposal today? How might the Gospel that gives us Christ help 
us to think about and be church in a post-Christian and post-modern context?


